

Headteacher: Mrs J Callaway BA Hons QTS

jcallaway@avalon-school.co.uk

8th September 2017

Telephone: 0151 625 6993 Fax: 0151 625 0332

E-mail: Schooloffice@avalon-school.co.uk

Dear Parents/Carers,



PTA Family Fun Day Bake-Off Guidelines Saturday 23<sup>rd</sup> September 2pm-5pm

Further to the flyer and information about the PTA Family Fun that was sent home yesterday, please find below the Bake-Off Competition guidelines.

## Rule of the Bake-Off Competition:

- The competition is open to all children OR adults in separate categories.
- You may bake anything you wish (cakes, biscuits etc).
- Adult entries will be judged on taste and presentation.
- Children's entries will just be judged on decoration!

## PLEASE REMEMBER ALL ENTRIES MUST BE NUT FREE!

We do hope that you will be able to join us at the fun filled event.

Yours sincerely

Mrs Callaway Headteacher





